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International Pre-Nursery, Kindergarten and Primary 

2019-2020 
 

25th February 2020 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

 
Re: Classes not Resuming before 20th April 2020 

 
 

In view of the latest situation of the epidemic, The Education Bureau (EDB) announced today (February 25) that, 

all schools in Hong Kong (including kindergartens, primary schools, secondary schools, special schools and private 

schools offering non-formal curriculum) would not resume before 20th April 2020. 

 

Our Online Learning will be rescheduled and will be posted tomorrow. Please contact the class teachers/subject 

teachers for any further enquires. Thank you for your attention and stay safe! 
 

 

Sincerely, 

School Administration 


